
             
                                                       
                                      

                                    Our Ref:  SCR/JBR 
 

June 2014 
 
 
 
Specialising in English and The Arts 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
Trip to REEL Cinema Wednesday 23 July 2014 
 
As a reward for the contribution students made to the recent Ofsted visit this month I am inviting all students on a 
free trip to the cinema in Burnley on Wednesday 23 July 2014.   
 
Students will meet staff on the car park of the cinema at 9.30am where they will be registered prior to the film 
starting.  Please ask your child not to arrive before 9.15am.  Refreshments will not be available for sale in the cinema 
but students are welcome to bring their own if they wish.  Students do not have to wear their school uniform for the 
trip or for college on this day. 
 
The films will finish at approximately 12noon and students will be allowed to leave the cinema and make their way 
home for the summer holiday.  Parents are responsible for ensuring that their child arrives safely at the cinema and 
have made arrangements for their child to travel home safely.   
 
Staff will be on duty along the main road from the bus station and on the roundabout by the cinema from 9.00am 
onwards and at 12noon.  I attach a reply slip that must be brought back to college and handed in to Internal 
Reception by Wednesday 25 June 2014.  Please tick against which film your child would like to watch. 
 
You will note that students have a choice of which film to see.  We are taking over the whole cinema on that morning, 
however for the popular films seat allocation will be on a first come first served basis.  Therefore the sooner your 
child returns their slip the better.  I have included the certification for the films that will be screened on the 
morning.   
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
For students who do not want to attend the cinema the college will be open for students and activities will be 
organised at Unity College from 8.45am until 12.05pm.  The attendance team will be ringing those students who are 
absent on the day to find out the reason for the absence. 
 
As a reminder for students and parents we return to college after the summer break on Monday 8 September 2014 
at 8.45am prompt.   
 
Yours faithfully 

  
S Cryer (Mrs) 
Headteacher 
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